
In May of 2020, the US Department of Education presented updated mandates regarding Title. 

As a result, Ohio acted upon the guidelines requiring updated policies for public school 

districts. Wayne Trace Local Schools Board of Education approved policy #2266 – 

Nondiscrimination on the Basis of Sex in District Programs or Activities on August 10, 2020. 

Per mandated requirements, this following information is presented on the district’s website: 

 

1. Professional development is mandated for all contracted employees; a link is included 

HERE for public access to training the district provided contracted employees. 

2.  Compliance Officers 
Coordinators: Paul Jones, Superintendent   

Jonesp@waynetrace.org 

Lori Davis, Treasurer   

Davisl@waynetrace.org 

Investigator: Mike Myers, Wayne Trace, Principal   

Myersm@waynetrace.org 

Decision Maker: Jennifer Knoblauch, Grover Hill Principal 

Knoblauchj@waynetrace.org 

Appeals: Matt Evans, Payne Principal 

Evansm@waynetrace.org 
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